IRRT Executive Board Conf. Call Meeting 
October 12, 2007 12 noon EDT
Minutes
Present:  Joan  Weeks, Judith Lin Hunt, Susan Schnuer, Johan Koren, Sarah Beasley

Absent: Donna McCool
1. Anaheim reception update  - Executive Director Mr. Peter Comiskey, pcomiskey@muzeo.org, 714-956-8936, http://www.muzeoeducation.org/home. John Hickok has been inquiring but has concerns about the distance. I asked Delin and she responded that no Gale busses are available but mostly people used public transportation or used the Gale bus to the nearest hotel then walked.  There was a suggestion to ask John about cab fare. Susan suggested asking Michael and Delin and follow their guidance. 
 

2. Status Leads for the Sept. Issue.  Rebecca Banner has been a bit evasive about when the Sept Leads issue will be published.  The board suggested calling Rebecca and asking Delin about it.
 

3. IRRT Blog report. Joan reported that Loriene Roy posted a message to the blog from Blanche Wools, IRC chair about an initiative to establish a network of students around the world.  Joan reported that she had sent a message to the CUA SLIS students about this initiative.  
 

4, Status of IRRT priorities- Joan reported that there is a new Wiki for Sister libraries and the blog is receiving increasing views and requests to post. Sarah reported that she has the advocacy item on her calendar. 
 

5. IRRT budget- status Donna was on leave and we will add this to the Nov. agenda.   
 

6. Emerging Leaders – Susan reported that she submitted the project to have the emerging leaders identify international  online tutorials and organize these in either a wiki or web page. Susan reported that although our project was approved that the process of having our IRRT emerging leaders work on the project is uncertain.  The process of assigning emerging leaders to projects needs to be clarified.
 

7. New IRC project for LIS students- With the IFLA 2008 meeting in Quebec, IRC started a project to send LIS students to meet their counterparts from around the world. Joan reported that John Hickok wants to know about sending International Librarians to IFLA. Joan will email Blanche Wools to see if we can coordinate our project with LIS students and the IRC project.
8. Susan  met Keith Fields and he reported that another person would be in the IRO office by 2010. 
9. Membership -  Delin is working on a new brochures.  We need to check on the status.
10. Johan suggest a  liaison to other international librarian organizations such as CALA and MELA.  Joan asked Johan if he would help coordinate this effort. 

 
Next meeting date.  November 9, 2007 12 noon EST
